
 

 

 

 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds 

Meeting September 5, 2017 

 

Those present: Susan Weeks, Peter Sluski, Chris Sawyer 

 

 

At 7:00 p.m. Chairman Weeks opened meeting.  Prior meeting minutes from August 1, 

2017 were approved. 

 

Reviewed list of scholarship recipients for correct ID and college names. Peter will issue 

15 checks for returning students, Chris will mail out to the colleges. 

 

Discussed doing another mass mailing donation request with the next round of tax bills 

in November 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:31 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the trustees,  

Chris Sawyer 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 


